
 
 
From: Tammy Daly [mailto:tammyldaly@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2017 12:00 PM 
Subject: URGENT ACTION: Notice of comment period expiring regarding NEXUS safety issue 
 
Neighbors,  
 
Nexus has requested a waiver to the regulation that requires the naturally odorless pipeline gas to have 
an odor added in residential areas so that if there's a leak, people can smell it, report it, and evacuate.  
 
Please join me in trying to stop the approval of this waiver by contacting PMSA (US Department of 

Transportation Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration.)  
DEADLINE: MONDAY OCT 23 
 
Below you will find the link to a comment form: 
 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
Date: Thu, Oct 12, 2017 at 6:25 PM 
Subject: URGENT ACTION: Notice of comment period expiring regarding NEXUS safety issue 

 

Tell the Feds--Pipeline Safety FIRST 
We need your help. Just four days remain before an important deadline. You have until 
October 23rd to comment to the feds on Nexus' request for a waiver of a common 
sense safety regulation. This regulation requires that the naturally odorless 
pipeline gas have an odor added in residential areas--so if there's a leak, people 
can smell it, report it, and evacuate.  
 
This waiver request is all about putting profits over the safety of people.  
Write to the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (HMSA) by the 
deadline of October 23rd: 
Link: 
 https://www.regulations.gov/comment?D=PHMSA-2016-0009-0016 
 
If form is not working, send an email to: Kay McIver  kay.mciver@dot.gov. 
 
 
The Team at 'No NEXUS Pipeline' 
Share the petition: bit.ly/NoNexusPipeline 
Like the Facebook page: bit.ly/NoNexusFacebook 

 
 
 
 

https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.regulations.gov%2Fcomment%3FD%3DPHMSA-2016-0009-0016&data=02%7C01%7Cmkapeluck%40cityofgreen.org%7Ce1df5e3b44124066d9ac08d5170a6f58%7Ce9a7a1518e9a4450925806671bbc24fb%7C0%7C0%7C636440255970203201&sdata=BwnsOES7AQyZpeZRPGKaUntdoXNjVjhrP9sIlSrXyL4%3D&reserved=0
mailto:kay.mciver@dot.gov
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FNoNexusPipeline&data=02%7C01%7Cmkapeluck%40cityofgreen.org%7Ce1df5e3b44124066d9ac08d5170a6f58%7Ce9a7a1518e9a4450925806671bbc24fb%7C0%7C0%7C636440255970203201&sdata=qleGTV3SMhykRO%2BI%2BxYodvV8bmpRmTPLYD9KbuUNhKs%3D&reserved=0
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FNoNexusFacebook&data=02%7C01%7Cmkapeluck%40cityofgreen.org%7Ce1df5e3b44124066d9ac08d5170a6f58%7Ce9a7a1518e9a4450925806671bbc24fb%7C0%7C0%7C636440255970203201&sdata=yfOHPSPdhlBOqDPEFaQeoHt14vlwi8965neyi4ZLn5g%3D&reserved=0

